
Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) 

 
The University of Arkansas Associate of Arts Online Program should fully comply with 

the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) of 1974.  A student has the 

right to inspect and review all of his/her records that meet the definition of educational 

records.  Student rights concerning access to educational records are defined in Public 

Law 98-380 as amended by Public Law 93-568 (also known as the Buckley Amendment 

and the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act of 1974).  Students have the right to 

request the amendment of his/her educational records to ensure that they are not 

inaccurate, misleading, or otherwise in violation of his/her privacy or other rights.  A 

student may refuse disclosure of “directory information” by following the policy of 

his/her home campus.  A student has the right to consent to disclosure of personally 

identifiable information contained in his/her education records, except to the extent that 

FERPA authorizes disclosure without consent.  Students may file a complaint with the 

U.S. Department of Education concerning an alleged failure by any College to comply 

with FERPA requirements.  For more details on this policy, consult your home campus 

Registrar’s Office. 

 


